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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

I support Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

There is no doubt that there is limited scope to improve the existing road network and

therefore a better link road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road/Garthdee is needed.

This would have a number of major benefits to the community.

It would open up the poss bility of improving the public transport system outwith the North Deeside Road itself.

It would improve the flow of traffic.

It would improve safety on the roads.

New amenities such as pharmacy, dentist and GP would be advantageous.

Innovative amenity housing for the elderly would be also welcomed in the area.

What is needed is a mix of property types for the elderly seeking to downsize and stay in the community they love and know well.
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